
 

 
Mrs Madden’s Class News 

Friday 8th December 2023 

This week…. 
 

 
 

Just a quick one this week. 
 
We finally finished our salt dough decorations, some of 
which will be on display at the tree festival in Byley Church 
and Village Hall and the others will be available to buy at 
our school Christmas Fayre this afternoon.  
 
 

Thank you to those parents who have made the effort to 
arrive in the 8:40-8:50am window, it really makes a 
difference to the start of our day. 
 
We’ve put the final preparations to ‘Shine Star, Shine’, the 
children have worked really hard. 
 
 
 

Next Week…  
We’ll perform ‘Shine Star, Shine’.  We hope you enjoy it. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Mrs Madden ☺ 
 

 
 


